02/03/2010 CERES Data Management Team Meeting

UPCOMING EVENTS
Science Team Meeting — April 27 — 29 at the Marriott in Newport News.

REMINDERS
Each subsystem should provide updates to the backups to Tammy and Joanne.

For SA support,

1. If you are sure that you have an ODIN issue, send a help ticket to
SDdesktop@asdsun.larc.nasa.gov.

2. If you have a non-ODIN issue OR are unsure that it is an ODIN issue, send a help ticket to
help@asdsun.larc.nasa.gov.

3. If you don't hear back from help@asdsun.larc.nasa.gov within 1-2 days, send email to
Caroline Rasmussen and include the original help ticket.

4. If you have an ODIN password issue, call x47777.

Please use the DMT alias (ceres-dmt@lists.nasa.gov) for emails that pertain to the entire DMT.
There is also a DMTM alias (ceres-dmtm@]lists.nasa.qgov) that includes those who attend the
DMTM.

Please note if activity is for Edition2 or Edition3 in status reports.

Raise visibility of new files as soon as possible so changes can be made to ANGe. A few weeks
notice would be nice; put it in your DMTM status report.

NOTES FROM THE PREVIOUS MEETING
(Held 01/20/2010 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 2316 at the ASDC)

Announcements

Norman has been asked to provide CERES data to IPCC; this is his highest priority —
specifically, the Terra Level-3 products through 2008. This will be accomplished with a
phased approach. Phase 1 (beginning now) — Level-3 products through 2007. Phase 2
(beginning mid-March to early April) — Level-3 products through 2008.

ASDC and SCF

SIT

CERESIib 732 has been promoted on magneto but not AMI; current deliveries to AMI will need
this CERESIib. This delivery will be high on the new promotion priority list that Jonathan
will be sending out this afternoon.

Production
Continuing with Clouds processing.

Sue needs an official request to remove G5 MOAs and PMOAs that are bad.


mailto:ceres-dmt@lists.nasa.gov
mailto:ceres-dmtm@lists.nasa.gov

User Services
Nothing to report.

Systems
AMI status meetings are being scheduled; emails are forthcoming.

CERX86A logs you out after 15 minutes of inactivity; Denise can’t compile on this system.

Network and phone outage the Saturday from 1pm — 6pm; systems will still be up.

Cathy can’t use view_hdf on asdcsm1.

Sunny got more disk space but 1TB less than requested.

The issue of needing an alternate solution to access L0 data for cases where AMI goes down
(certainly for several days (or more)) for maintenance or some other problem is still being

discussed.

PRs
No updates.

CM

Discussed the schedule and delivery updates. The Instrument delivery (747) may be a few days
late; it’s now scheduled for delivery on January 22.

Regarding GGEO (653), Raja said that Dave is still considering 2 options.

Tonya requested that MOA (749) be given a higher priority on the promotion priority list.

SEC
No updates.

Subsystem Status

Toolkit Issues
No new updates.

Instrument
No updates to report.

ERBE-like
Evaluating Terra Edition3 gains.

Clouds
Met with Minnis last week to determine upcoming work assignments.



Sue asked if a decision had been made about 1/8 vs. 1/16 mesh processing; Jonathan said no, but
he’ll ask Norman and Minnis about it. Sue said that NESDIS is waiting on us to tell them to
stop.

Convolution
No updates to report.

Inversion
Kratz is not happy jumping to Edition3 without Beta3. Jonathan is going to follow-up with
Victor after the meeting.

SARB
No updates to report.

TISA Averaging
Cathy ran several years of SRBAVG-lite for Norman.

TISA Gridding & GGEO
Validating Edition3 SFC.

CERESIib
No updates.

DM Projects
Production Processing Database
Looking at PR DB.

Ordering Tool
No updates to report.

Optimization/Automation
Continuing to meet with ASDC.

Lisa, Tonya, and Sue are working to clarify what the objectives are.

NPP Issues
Test data summit at Goddard February 2 — 4.

Meeting ended at 11:15 a.m.



